
 

Notice of Public Information Centre 
Town of The Blue Mountains 

Water Distribution System Master Plan 
Class Environmental Assessment 

The Town of The Blue Mountains is conducting a Class Environmental Assessment 
(Class EA) to develop a Town-Wide Water Distribution System Master Plan. 

 
Water Distribution Master Plan Class EA Study Area 

Master Plan Purpose  
The purpose of the Water Distribution System 
Master Plan is to evaluate the Town’s long-term 
water distribution needs and identify a preferred 
solution to be implemented as required to match 
the Town’s growth. As part of the Master Plan, 
the Town is developing a set of water servicing 
strategies, as well as the phasing for the 
implementation of the various infrastructure 
projects.  

Public Consultation is a key component to this 
study. The proposed consultation plan provides 
for a Public Information Centre to review the 
future water supply and storage alternatives that 
are being considered as part of this project. This 
Public Information Centre will identify existing 
system constraints and potential alternative 
solutions. 

The Open House (or Public Information Centre) is scheduled as follows: 
Date:   May 29, 2019 
Time:   6pm to 8pm 
Location:  Town Hall, Council Chambers 
Address:   32 Mill Street, Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0 

All those interested in the study are encouraged to attend. Project information will also be available to 
the public at the Town office and on the Municipality’s website (https://www.thebluemountains.ca/town-
wide-water-distribution-master-plan.cfm).  
If you have any questions regarding the study please contact one of the people listed below.  

Brent Bouteiller, P.Eng. Reg Russwurm, P. Eng, MBA. 
Senior Civil Engineer 

J.L. Richards & Associates Limited 
107-450 Speedvale Ave W 

Guelph, ON N1H 7Y6 
Phone: 519-763-0713 

Director of Infrastructure & Public Works 
Town of The Blue Mountains 
32 Mill Street, PO Box 310 
Thornbury, ON N0H 2P0 

Phone: 519-599-3131 

Project email address: directoripw@thebluemountains.ca 

This study is being conducted according to the requirements of an Approach 1 Master Plan and includes 
components of Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment which is an approved 
process under the Environmental Assessment Act. This notice originally issued May 10, 2019. 
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